Dear Parents:
Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy

The Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy legislation came into
effect for schools in the fall of 1994, To ensure that we are complying with
the legislation, we ask that you please read the following information
carefully. The information provided will be used for educational purposes
and when required, may be provided to health services, social services or
other support services. If you have any questions or concerns about the
collection and use of this information, please contact your school principal
or the District Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy
Coordinator (Mal Gill) at the School Board Office (604-534-7891).

Media Coverage:

It is a tradition in our school district to allow district staff and the media to
photograph individual students and groups of students to commemorate
events taking place in the district. Students' names, photographs and
comments may be published in the school yearbook or newsletter, and on
occasion, in the district annual report or in the news media.

Yes, I give my consent for the publication of my child’s name,
photograph and comments for purposes consistent with the above.

No, I do not consent to the publication of my child’s name,
photograph and comments for purposes consistent with the above.

Student’s Name:

Parent’s Name:

Signed this -.day of , 20

Parent’s Signature:



